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Wednesday 8th May 2024 
 
Dear Year 6 parents/carers, 
 

RE: Year 6 SATS 
 
As parents will know, children will be carrying out their Year 6 tests next week. We ensure that 
children are not overly stressed by the process and have made careful preparations so that the tests 
can be a reflection of their learning.  
 
The SATs are the Standardised Assessment Tests that are given to children at the end of Key Stage 
2. The SATs take place over four days, starting on Monday 13th May ending on Thursday 16th May. 
 
The SATs papers consist of: 

○ Grammar, punctuation and spelling (paper 1: GPS) – Monday 13th May 
○ Grammar, punctuation and spelling (paper 2: Spelling) – Monday 13th May 
○ Reading – Tuesday 14th May 
○ Maths (paper 1: Arithmetic) – Wednesday 15th May  
○ Maths (paper 2: Reasoning) – Wednesday 15th May  
○ Maths (paper 3: Reasoning) – Thursday 16th May 

 
Writing is assessed using evidence collected throughout Year 6. There is no Year 6 SATs writing 
test.  
 
All stationery will be provided, children do not need to bring anything with them. 
 
To ensure children are ready and settled for each day, I am suggesting that children are able 
to come into school from 8.30am where myself and Mariam will supervise. We will provide a 
light snack and fruit for them. Children should buzz the front door office buzzer (not breakfast 
club). This will be a nice clam start to the day for them.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hassan Khan 
Year 6 Class Teacher  
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